
Gleaners kitchen and bathroom rules for campers

No kitchen use between 8:00 – 11:00 a.m

• A camper’s fridge is available and identified in the kitchen and it is 
expected that you NOT use the other one. You will have only the use of  the 
fridge freezer unless permission is given by the kitchen staff. 

• Any food items that campers need shall be supplied by them and not The 
Gleaners organization. 

• When the kitchen facilities are used by the campers, any mess is to be 
cleaned up immediately after use. This includes sweeping or mopping if  
you specifically have made the mess. Leave the facility as you find it.

• Bathroom facilities are available with the expectation that you wipe down 
the showers and leave it as clean as when you enter.

• Short showers please because of  the septic system. Bring your own 
towels.

• All campers toiletries will be kept in their bags or tents, not in the kitchen 
or bathrooms as we are not able to keep watch over nor do we have the 
room in the kitchen/lunch room area for storage of  camping or personal 
items. 

• Please use available cupboard in kitchen area by the door for storing food 
items or kitchen use items. Lunch room space is limited so please keep the 
floor free of  campers items.

• There will be a close line available outside the tenting area for hanging 
swim wear/towels to dry.

• Laundry machines are available in the kitchen but must be done in the 
allotted hours of  kitchen use.

• The Gleaners will try to accommodate your needs as campers, but it is a 
volunteer organization and we have a limited supply of  amenities on site 
so come prepared. Everything we have in the kitchen is donated and not 
always a plentiful supply.

• If  you have small children along, YOU are expected to abide by the rules as 
any other camper does. The kitchen, and or plant floor, is not a place for 



your child to play. You will be expected to watch over them in your own 
camping area.  This is not a safe area for small ones.

There are beaches within a short drive and Vernon city is within a 20 
minute drive. 

We have golf  courses available and hiking galore!

Bears are in abundant supply in the plant area so be wise with your food 
storage and where you walk. They love the corn field that is beside the 
plant. Do not allow small children alone to wander about at night or early 
morning. Be bear aware!

Thank you for abiding by the rules as we endeavor to make this a pleasant 
experience for us all doing God’s work.

 


